
CWL National is looking at the possibility of a
National Pilgrimage to Rome during the Jubilee

Year 2025.
 

To gauge the interest of CWL members and their
families to participate, you are being asked to

participate in an online survey.  
 

Please assist in getting the information to your
parish councils and members as soon as

possible.
 

The link to the survey is:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JubileePilgrimage 

Survey replies must be received by October 10th.

ONLINE SURVEY 
WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JubileePilgrimage

